
GEORGETOWN DRIVE-IN

Sarah 

Jordan
and Floyd Central alum

from

Floyd 

Central

Pep 

Band

July 13, 2017 from 7 – 9 p.m.

Let’s hang out with FC alum Sarah Jordan and make some noise! 

Pep Band members arrive at the Georgetown Drive-In by 7:00 p.m. with instrument and music.  

Students wear spotlight shirt; parents wear show shirt.  Students may be dropped off.  (Limited 

parking in front of drive-in.)  Pep Band members and parents must pay if they stay to watch movie.  

$11 admission.  Drive-in is cash only.  We will be selling Band Bands and Discounts Cards.  Press 

releases will be sent to local papers and t.v. stations.  It’s time to drum up support from the local 

community and celebrate FC pride! Questions? secretary@floydcentralband.org.
Georgetown Drive-In, 8200 State Rd. 64, Georgetown, IN / cash only / www.georgetowndrivein.com
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